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Comments: I am strongly opposed to this bill.  I feel it leaves the possibility of people or groups demanding that

all fixed anchors be reviewed, with the intent of having them all removed.  This could overburden land

management resources.  I am in favor of legislation, like the PARC act that gives land managers the ability to

create guidelines and standards for installing new anchors, and maintaining or removing existing anchors:  


